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 HEREFORDSHIRE COMMUNITY SAFETY AND DRUGS 
PARTNERSHIP PROGRESS REPORT 

Report By: Sue Fiennes, Chair of Herefordshire Community 
Safety and Drugs Partnership 

 

Wards Affected 

 County-wide 

Purpose 

1. To advise on the progress made in the work of the Herefordshire Community Safety 
and Drugs Partnership. 

Financial Implications 

2. All the activity is supported by agreed contributions by the Council and partner 
stakeholders, alongside dedicated funding for community safety and drug initiatives 
from the Home Office and National Treatment Agency. 

Considerations 

3. The Community Safety Partnership has merged with the Drug Action Team.  This 
has already produced added value in commitment and joint endeavour.  The 
Partnership does form part of the Herefordshire Plan work and as such reports as an 
ambition group. 

4. The progress is outlined in the attached report by the Partnership Manager 
(Appendix 1). 

RECOMMENDATION 

THAT progress be noted. 

 

BACKGROUND PAPERS 

• None 


